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Year 3 Trip to The Natural History Museum, Oxford 

Thursday  
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 
Excitingly, on Friday 8th September 2023, Year 3 will be going on a brand new and exciting trip 
to The Natural History Museum, Oxford, to enthuse and excite them at the start of their 
dinosaurs, fossils and rocks topic. This trip will include workshops delivered at the museum by 
expert curators. 
 
Children will travel by coach within the school day. Children will need to wear full-school 
uniform. They will need to bring a packed lunch, healthy snack and a water bottle.  
  
The cost of this trip will be £11.00 per child. Both consent for this trip and payment will be 
uploaded to ParentPay, please log into your account to give permission for your child to go on 
this trip and make payment by Friday 1st September 2023.  As always, this is a voluntary 
contribution, however if we do not receive enough funds the trip will be unable to go ahead.  
 

Kind regards 

Miss Shaw and Miss Beaumont 

 

 

 

 

 


